
 

 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  April 26, 2012 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  038 
Description:  $200.00 

Given By:  DB’s Floral Designs 

Purpose: Positive Behavior Support 

Site:   Tupelo Middle School 

Presented By: Kristy Luse 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  039 
Description:  $5,112.00 

Given By:  Amer. Assoc. of State Hwy Officials 

Purpose: Bridge Building Competition 

Site:   Tupelo Middle School 

Presented By: Kristy Luse 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  040 
Description:  $25.00 

Given By:  Anonymous 

Purpose: Library Donation 

Site:   Rankin Elementary 

Presented By: Paul Moton 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  041 
Description:  $2,166.42 

Given By:  Joyner PTA 

Purpose: Library Donation 

Site:   Joyner Elementary 

Presented By: Kimberly Foster 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  042 
Description:  $587.00 

Given By:  ASD.com Inc. and Joyner PTA 

Purpose: Library Donation 

Site:   Joyner Elementary 

Presented By: Kimberly Foster 

 


